
Public Health Notice 
 

500 BLK HARRIS LOOP  
KINGSLAND 

Residents, Guests, Visitors, and Passersby: 
 

DO NOT TOUCH OR HANDLE WILDLIFE!!! 
 

On 11/21/2019 a FOX was found, in the 500 Block of HARRIS LP, in 

KINGSLAND, TX.  The FOX was tested by the Department of State Health 

Services and was found to be POSITIVE FOR RABIES. 
 

Several wild animals in LLANO COUNTY areas have tested positive for 

rabies.  Please check your dogs/cats rabies vaccination certificates and have 

them updated as needed.  Please contact your Local Animal Control Officer or 

Veterinarian with questions regarding your rabies vaccinations.  

 

All dogs and cats are required by STATE LAW to have a rabies vaccination 

give by a veterinarian, this does include feral cats.    

 

OWNER is defined as any person who FEEDS, shelters, harbors, has 

possession or control, or has the responsibility to control an animal.  

      

If you see a suspicious animal, please do not approach it, contact the  

Llano County Sheriff’s Department immediately.  
 

If you think that you or someone else may have come in physical 

contact with this FOX, Please call: 
 

Llano County Sheriff’s Department:          325-247-5767 
Texas Department of State Health  
Services Zoonosis Control:                       254-778-6744 


